







CLAREMONT STREET GRIND & OVERLAY PROJECT
The City of Fircrest Public Works Department has contracted Miles Resources to complete the Claremont Street Grind & Overlay project Claremont Street, from Alameda Avenue to 67th Avenue W. The scope of work includes pavement grinding and overlay, curb ramp replacements to meet ADA standards, and minor storm drainage improvements.
The contractor, Miles Resources, is scheduled to mobilize equipment and begin construction activities on Monday May 12th, in coordination with the City of University Place sewer main project. Road construction is anticipated to be completed by June 30, 2025.
University Place will have a daytime road closure on 37th Street between 64th and 65th Avenue W from Monday May 12 through Thursday May 15th.
For more information or if you have any questions, please contact:

Tyler Bemis
Public Works Director, City of Fircrest
(253) 564-8900
publicworks@cityoffircrest.net
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our infrastructure.


